music...
just for The Two of us

KEEZ

STEREO Q7

Mr. Carl W. Dabelstein
3300 North 56th St.
Lincoln, Nebraska 68507

Received your letter dated June 5.

This letter will confirm your reception of XEEZ FM Radio, 97.3,
San Antonio, Texas.

Your report was complete and correct. We appreciate vour response
and interest.

Yours Truly,

Mot i hasl

Dave Michaels
Program Director

2800 TOWER LIFE BUILDING. SAN ANTONIO, TEXAS 78205, TELEPHONE (512) 223-3004



